
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

There has been a focus on collaborative play this week at Noah’s 
Ark. The children have all been encouraged to take turns and co-
operate with one another when using the toys and equipment. 
There have been some lovely examples of children rolling the ball 
to one another or taking their turn to put trains onto the train track. 
The children have particularly enjoyed rolling bouncy balls in dif-
ferent coloured paints and taking turns to roll it back to one anoth-
er to make pictures. This type of cooperation requires patience 
and helps to form new and strengthen existing friendships be-
tween the children here at preschool.   

 

We are looking for donations for our mark making table please. Do 
you have any old birthday cards, envelopes, letters or papers that 
you could donate for the children to play with? They are especially 
fond of occasion cards put back into their original enve-
lopes. Thank you!  

 

This week the children have also been working hard 
making colourful handprints to create a display for Win-
dow Wanderland. This community event runs from 4th - 
6th of March and sees the windows of Bishopston 
turned into a magical outdoor gallery. The Noah's 

Ark children's de-
sign will be in the 
window of Pearce's 
hardware on 
Gloucester Road so 
please do wander 
past and take a 
look!  

Wishing you all 
a lovely week-
end,  

 

The Noah’s Ark 
Team. 
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